
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

20 October 
9.10am Harvest Assembly  
3.15pm End of term 
23-27 October  
Half Term 
30 October  
8.45am Start of term 
31 October  
Flu immunisations 
2 November  
6pm FoBS meeting in Junior school 

Sadly we are having to say goodbye to Mrs 

Payne who is Tigers LSA. Mrs Payne has 

been a wonderful Year 1 LSA and Tiger 

Class in particular are going to miss her 

terribly. We wish her all the very best for 

the future. 

We are currently in the process of 

recruiting a new member of staff and as 

soon as we have, we will let you know. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     01420 472358                                                                                      13th October 2017 

 

 

 

Harvest Assembly 
Friday 20th October at 9:10am 

 

Next Friday we will be holding our annual Harvest 
Assembly. All the year groups will be singing some songs and Year 
2 will also be doing some readings. 
 
This is a very popular assembly and we have limited seating so we 
strongly suggest if you are coming to it you get there early. 
 
For the Harvest Assembly we will be collecting for the Bordon 
food bank. On Friday morning it would be lovely if you could send 
your child in with a donation of food or toiletries that we can give 
to this good cause. 
 
This year the food bank specifically need donations of; 
Tinned meat 
Tinned fish 
Coffee 
Drinking chocolate 
 
However any donations of any packet food, cans or toiletries such as 
toothpaste, toothbrushes or soap would be very welcome. No fresh 
produce though please as they do not last long enough. The food bank 
has plenty of pasta and beans so please do not send in any of those. 
 
The food bank works on a voucher scheme, so if 
you know of a family in need please talk to us at 
school or talk directly to Rev. Scott-Bromley. 

http://bordoninfantschool.co.uk

/ 

Issues with other children 
 

From time to time issues and problems do crop up in school between children. Most of these are easily sorted 
but sometimes children do come home a bit upset by something that has happened during the day.  
 
If your child is upset please do come and talk to us about what is happening. Some parents are contacting 
other parents about issues between children that have happened at school. The difficulty with this is neither 
set of parents was at school and can say exactly what has been going on. It also leaves parents upset and 
creates animosity. We don’t want bad feeling between parents and we don’t want parents in a situation where 
there might be arguments, especially when most of the time there is a simple explanation. 
 
If you have any worries please come straight to us and we will do everything we can to sort out the issues. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is our school vision.  It sets out what we as a school community want for our children. 
 

Children playing dangerously before and 
after school 

We are generally happy for children to use the equipment 
in the school grounds before and after school as long as 
parents supervise their children. 
 
We have however noticed a number of children being 
allowed to play very dangerously by doing things such as 
climbing on the roof of the rainbow house. The roof is only 
perspex and will break if climbed on. This is likely to lead to 
injury for the child. 
 
Please ensure your children are playing safely. 

Stars of the Week 
 

13th October 
Nicole West  

Oliver Alonso 
Ayesha Ahmed  
Milly Everson 

 

  

 

The three points on 

this side are the 

learning skills and 

attitudes we want our 

children to have 

The three points on this 

side are the type of 

attitudes and behaviours 

we want our children to 

have as they grow into 

young adults 

Breakfast and Afterschool Club 
 

We currently have spaces every day for 
both Breakfast and Afterschool Club. If you 
would like your child to start coming to 
either of these clubs please just pop into 
the school office or give us a ring. 
 
Breakfast club starts from 8:00am and we 
provide the children with breakfast and 
offer a range of activities for £3 a morning. 
 
Afterschool club runs to 5:30pm Monday to 
Thursday and 5:10pm on a Friday and costs 
£5 a session. The children do a range of 
craft activities, inside and outside play or 
even read with staff if you would like them 
to.  A snack and drink are also provided. 
 

 

 

Hi Vis Shop 
 

We currently have a lot of different Hi Vis 
items for sale in the school office. 
 

With the weather getting darker ensuring 
children can be seen easily on the walk to 
and from school is something we highly 
recommend. 
 

If you would like to purchase key chains, 
magnetic clips that can be attached to almost 
anything, flashing lights for bikes or even Hi 
Vis vests please pop into the office. Most 
items are less than a £1. 
 

The new school coats we are selling also 
have Hi Vis strips sewn into the back and the 
sleeves. These can also be purchased from 
the school office. 
 


